Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. 175 Sandalwood Pkwy West Brampton, Ontario L7A 1E8 Tel: (905) 840 6300 www.HydroOneBrampton.com



May 16, 2014

Ms. Kirsten Walli Board Secretary Ontario Energy Board PO Box 2319 2300 Yonge Street, 27th Floor Toronto ON M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,

Re: Request for Delay in Publishing the Board's Notice of Application and Hearing - EB-2014-0083

According to the Board's Letter of Direction dated May 15, 2014, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc. is directed to publish the Board's Notice of Application and Hearing (the "Notice") by May 29, 2014. Under current circumstances, Hydro One Brampton requests that the Letter of Direction be amended to allow the Notice to be published on June 16, 2014. This delay would avoid any issues with disclosures during the next month.

Hydro One Brampton would be pleased to provide any additional information that the Board may require.

Sincerely, Scott Mills

Scott Miller

Director of Regulatory Affairs & Communications

Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.

(905)-452-5504

smiller@hydroonebrampton.com

Paul Tremblay, President & CEO, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.
Marc Villett, Vice-President, Finance, Hydro One Brampton Networks Inc.

Encl.